
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  2/1/21 
Start time:   7:00 PM, via Zoom Meeting 
Present:   9 members, 0 guests 
 
● Warren Batson discussed some of the efforts that the Aerodrome are doing to deal 

with the COVID-19 issues.  He will go ahead and submit for a sanction for the 
Jamboree. 

● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site. 
● Warren reported 2 new members have joined the club.  Rick Rizza, and Al Montelone. 
● Redwing field report:  Full of snow, and the road way in is not plowed.  We do not 

have anyone set up to plow for us.  For now the Frost Fly will have to wait. 
● Wallkill field report:  The field is in good shape per Bill Bernart. 
● Redwing field report:  No new news.  Bill Bernart suggested that we go ahead and 

sign and send in the lease for the field use. 
● Warren mentioned that some of the flight stands need work.  A work party to work on 

them will be scheduled when the weather gets warmer. 
● General discussion ensued. 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:30 PM 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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